
LOTS OF GREAT NEWS 

ALERT: #251 DATE: August 5, 2011 TO: Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property 
Owners FROM: Village League Tax Revolt Committee 

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers, 

The Reno Gazette Journal Newspaper published a serial of articles about our 
recent Supreme Court win and the consequences it is having with the county. 
Now there is a lot of finger pointing as to who is blame for fighting a losing battle 
for so long, when the whole Incline Villager & Crystal Bay Property Tax Battle 
could have been settled years ago for less than a $100 thousand versus around 
$40 million today. 

If you missed the articles in the Reno paper, click on some or all of the following 
links to read them. 

Special Report: Blame follows $40M tax fiasco in Incline 110731-RGJ6.pdf 

Both sides expect state's property tax system to fail 110731-RGJ5.pdf 

Five pending cases could lead to even more Incline refunds 110731-
RGJ4.pdf 

Rule changes aim to prevent tax challenges 110731-RGJ3.pdf 

Incline case timeline 110731-RGJ2.pdf 

Incline residents grateful that a handful went to bat for them 110731-
RGJ1.pdf 

Sincerely, 

Maryanne Ingemanson 

Maryanne Ingemanson, President Village League to Save Incline Assets, 
Inc. www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org 
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